
          

 

Membership Registration Form 
 

Sudbury & District Quilting & Stitchery Guild 

 

Office Use Only: 

Date received 
 

Amount received  

 

 Cheque 

 Cash 

Member # 
 

  Renewal 

 New 

NEW MEMBERS PAY $30.00 FOR THE YEAR 

Membership Fees 

 

Renewing Members 

 

Pd in September and October $30 for the year 

$35 for the year 

 

Pd in November and December   

Pd after January 1 $15 for the remainder of the year  

To become a member of the Sudbury & District Quilting & Stitchery Guild, you need to fill out this form, 

decide how you will pay the membership fee (cash or cheque or e-transfer) and do one of two things: 

1. Mail the form and a check (payable to the Sudbury & District Quilting and Stitchery Guild) to 

      Lise Kawa, 1665 Dollard Ave, Sudbury, ON P3A4H1.  When you register you will receive your                

membership card at the next meeting. 

2.  For those who wish to pay online- For anyone needing a little assistance getting this transaction done, 

here are the steps.- log into your online banking site, click on e transfer payments,  click on "add 

payee", - write whatever title you want to identify it and enter.  The next box will ask for the email 

address of the payee...   guildsudburytreasurer@gmail.com  

To process your membership, we need some basic information about you.  This information is used to: 

a) Create a membership list that is shared with all active members of the Guild. This allows members to 

contact each other between meetings and for the Phone Captain to call in the case of meeting 

cancellation due to bad weather. 

b) Create an email distribution list.  This allows Guild executive members such as the Newsletter Editor and 

the Cuddle Quilt Coordinator to send information to all members on email. 

Name:   Home phone:  

Address:   Cell phone 

(optional): 

 

City:   Work phone 

(optional) 

 

Postal Code:   Email:  

Note:  If you don’t want to share your information in the ways listed above or if any of your information 

changes, please email Lise Kawa  at lisemariekawa@gmail.com. 

List any skills you would 

like to learn or improve: 

 Our Guild committees and programs depend on volunteers.  

Let us tell you more about how you can help!  No strings attached. 
 

Yes, tell me more about how I can help: 

 Communicate with guild members through the newsletter and 

the website; 

 Engage Guild members through weekly programming; 

 Keep the Guild library organized; 

 Manage the Guild’s affairs (i.e. become a member of the 

Executive Committee); 

 Plan special events such as the Guild Christmas party, year-end 

banquet or local quilt show; 

 Preserve the history of our Guild; 

 Bring comfort to those who need it with Community Quilts; 

 Promote the Guild in our community; and/or 

 Register new members. 

  

List any skills or 

techniques you may be 

willing to teach others: 

 

  

 

 


